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REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF

Department of Hospital Education

Dear Interested Medical Student:

Thank you for your interest in the medical student program at Brooke Army Medical Center
(BAMC). You will receive an email from the Student Coordinator if we’re able to accommodate
both yours and BAMC’s specialty rotation.

If your request for rotation is confirmed...

You will receive an email with a confirmation letter attached. The letter provides you with
billeting information, reporting instructions and requirements which need to be met prior to your
rotation. Ensure that all requirements in the confirmation letter are met.

A copy of your active duty orders will be given to the Student Coordinator during your in-
processing.

For Active Duty Training the uniform is ACUs. For Non-Active Duty Training appropriate
civilian attire will be worn.

If you are unable to report for any/all these rotations, please notify this office by e-mailing the
Student Coordinator. We look forward to having you train with us!

Again, once your rotation is scheduled, you will receive a confirmation letter via email.


